
 
 

Dear Campus Community,  

 

We recently announced new steps we’re taking to chart our institution’s path to greater 

excellence, diversity, impact and success.  Part of those efforts involved creating the position of 

vice president for land-grant engagement.  

 

Our land-grant mission — the idea of service — is in our DNA. It is as much a part of our 

identity as the name of the state we bear. An important part of successfully confronting the 

challenges we face today, I believe, can be found in translating the ethos of extension services 

found in our College of Agriculture, Food and Environment into programs and initiatives 

throughout our campus. Such a focus in a time of anxiety about the future will help us anchor our 

aspirations to our historical land-grant roots.  

 

As we previously announced, Dr. Nancy Cox, dean of the College of Agriculture, Food and 

Environment, has taken on the additional role of vice president for land-grant engagement, 

reporting directly to me, while continuing her academic leadership role and reporting to the 

provost. 

 

This is another way we are meeting this moment. Thank you for the role you play in this crucial 

work. 

 

Eli Capilouto 

President 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.lifecycle.uky.edu%2F%3Fqs%3D66682ba5ea2d3b8d6b8f217f7a51b33943eeb6126952fc308a553ff9ea008970f71f9e340d3020bd4c7e12d8f8a3892840c36e7b53e79e38&data=02%7C01%7Csallywoodson%40uky.edu%7C7dfa21dbc6e846cabd2e08d85e404423%7C2b30530b69b64457b818481cb53d42ae%7C0%7C0%7C637362977407477127&sdata=1JVqZXq6Tiz5lVXqXSpHXPL5Le2g8iSF8bP3dHIS%2FTc%3D&reserved=0

